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Notice	of	Evaluating	and	Improving	Student	Outcomes		

Review	Following	SB	1566	School	Board	Training	

	

	

The	Board	of	Trustees	of	the	Celina	Independent	School	District	has	attended	training	on	Evaluating	and	
Improving	Student	Outcomes	required	by	Senate	Bill	1566.	On	Tuesday,	June	19,	2018	at	6:00	pm,	
during	a	legally	called	public	meeting	held	at	605	East	7th	Street,	Prosper,	TX	75078,	the	Celina	ISD	Board	
of	Trustees	reviewed	and	considered	student	outcomes	of	the	district	as	a	follow	up	to	the	SB	1566	EISO	
training.	

	

	

I,	Rick	DeMasters,	Superintendent	of	the	Celina	ISD,	declare	the	above	statement	to	be	true	and	
accurate.	

	

Executed	this	16th	day	of	July,	2018.	

	

____________________________________________		

Rick	DeMasters,	Superintendent	

	

Witness:	

	

___________________________________________		

Shawna	Mathews,	Administrative	Assistant	to	Superintendent	

	

	

	


